
Announcements     

Friday, February 7, 2025 

Red Day 

Good Morning, Arrowhead High School!  

  

 

 

Forensics Practice today at North Campus, room 122-Lab B, from 2:45-3:45 

 

Roboitcs at South campus today, room 803, from 5:15-9:00 

 

Warhawks, as a reminder, you may not order food to be delivered to campus. Those items 

may be confiscated by administration.  

Only your guardian may bring your lunch or forgotten supplies from home. Come to the 

office to call home or pick up your lunch if you need to.  

 

Are you wanting to apply for NHS but need some support with your application? Mrs. Danay and 

Mrs. Naylor, the NHS Advisers, will be hosting an application tips and tricks session during 

resource on Friday, February 7 at South 115. This open resource can be found in Flex by 

Search NHS App Tips & Tricks, please sign up if you need support completing your NHS app 

that is due by February 14. 

Tickets for Arrowhead Drama’s production of the musical Bright Star are on sale now! Step into 
a world of heartfelt storytelling, soaring bluegrass melodies, unforgettable performances. 
Immerse yourself in a journey of hope and redemption that will make you laugh, cry, and cheer! 
Show dates are February 13 through the 16th!  Get your tickets from the Arrowhead Website or 
at the door. Let Bright Star light up your night! (read though Feb 14) 

If you have any outstanding library fines, you will not be able to check out a Chromebook or 

other equipment until you begin paying down your fine balance.  

Please visit the library to check your fine balance or to make a payment.  

Thank you for your cooperation! (read through Feb 14) 

 

Spring sports are approaching! Please be aware that you must register for your sport, whether 

you have played in a prior year, or are new to the sport. Stop into the activities office if you are 

unsure on the steps to register or to verify your physical exam green card is up-to-date. (read 

M,W, F This week, The week of the 17th and the week of March 3) 

 

Have a Fabulous Friday!! 


